
 

 
 
 
 

National League of Cities - City Inclusive Entrepreneurship 
No-Cost Extension Request 

 
Niah Washington 
Community Services Program Manager 
City of Lauderhill  
5581 W Oakland Park Boulevard 
Lauderhill, FL 33313 
 
Dear Corianne, 
 
This letter is to request a one-time, no-cost extension of 61 days to expend the remaining $15,000 of our National 
League of Cities’ Inclusive Entrepreneurship grant award of $15,000. We propose a new deadline of November 1, 
2024 to spend our award and achieve the outcome of our commitment. 
 
This grant award will be used to increase access to capital for Lauderhill small business owners located within the 
City limits of Lauderhill and surrounding cities via shared zip codes. 
 
The reason an extension is necessary is that the City of Lauderhill is waiting for the approval of their Hub partner 
organization.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
__________________________________    ___________ 
Desorae Smith- Giles            Date 
City Manager 
City of Lauderhill  
 
 
 
This no-cost extension has been approved. 
 
 
__________________________________    ___________ 
Corianne Rice             Date 
Director, Entrepreneurship & Economic Development 
National League of Cities 
 


